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10th June 2019 
 

 
Dear Pastor and Church,   
 
 Greetings in Christ’s most precious name! 
 

I thank God for all the blessings He gave us, the prayers that He answered, the needs He provided us, and the 
strength to recover from illnesses. 

 
Last April, the church was 

blessed with a young lady who 
followed Christ through baptism. 
She was the visitor who was invited 
by her friend last February. She 
finally decided to be baptized after 
her graduation. We are praying for 
her to grow spiritually and 
continue serving the Lord in His 
ministry here in Orani. We are also 
praying for a young boy who has 
been attending the church for 
weeks now to continue going and 
to be baptized in the future. 

 
Praise God for also blessing 

our family. I am truly grateful to 
God for giving my wife, Odette, an 
improvement regarding her 
condition. She has been eating well 
lately and no longer feeling weak. She’s on her fourth month of medication and her health is gradually being stable. For 
the remaining two months, I am praying that God give her strength and completely heal her. On the other hand, my 
second daughter has finally finished her course this semester and joined the graduation ceremony on the 7th of this 
month. I thank God for all His blessing throughout her journey and for all the people he used to help her finish her 
studies. I am praying that whatever opportunity she gets, she continue serving the Lord and be a blessing to others as 
well. 

 
Next month the church will be celebrating our sixth year anniversary. We are praying that we reach our goal and 

conduct it successfully. We are using this as an opportunity to invite first time visitors, to share the Word of God to 
them. May God’s name be glorified in this event. 

 
Thank you, our fellow brethren, for your support. To God be all the glory! 
 

 
Because of Christ, 

 
Jovito P. Pastoral 

                    Romans 11:29 
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Prayer Requests: 

 Financial provision for the church anniversary 

 Pastoral house and the completion of church ceiling and floor tiles 

 Financial needs for payment of church lot 

 Soul winning and tracts distribution 

 Pastor and family’s health 

 Mrs. Lourdes Pastoral’s expenses for medication 

 Children’s education 

 More souls to be saved and baptized   


